[image: image1.png]N | / L
SANTAILLIZ.






Date
RE: 
Plan Change

Property Owner:



Property Address under Review:

Dear Santaluz Property Owner, 

The attached plans have been submitted to the Santaluz Aesthetics Council (AC) for review and approval on a neighboring property.  In keeping with the Neighbor Awareness Process established in 2002, the proximity of your property entitles you to this information. 

We encourage you to review the plans and should you have questions regarding the proposed improvements or comments that you would like to have the AC consider during their review, please contact me at the Design Review Office by telephone or email. 

This process does not provide neighboring properties with any right to veto or demand a change in the proposed improvements.  However, the input of neighbors has often provided important perspective to consider during the review of plans both by the AC and its professional architectural and landscape consultants.  Most neighbors do not respond if the proposed project improvements are satisfactory in their view.

Respectfully,

Megan Kinnaman 
Design Review Coordinator
858-759-3170
designreview@santaluzhoa.com
Design Review Office

14885 Camino del Sur

San Diego, CA  92127   

(858) 759-3178 ph, (858) 759-3182 fax
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